
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 31 August 2021 9:49 AM 
To: Aidan Nash <Aidan.Nash@cpsu.org.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - CPSU extension of time request 

OFFICIAL 
Dear Mr Nash,  
 
I refer to the email below.  
 
The extension as proposed below is granted.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Aidan Nash <Aidan.Nash@cpsu.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 31 August 2021 9:36 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/54 - CPSU extension of time request 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
I write in relation to the Casual Terms Award Review 2021, in particular the Full Bench’s direction at paragraph [96] 
of statement [2021] FWCFB 5281. The Full Bench has requested that parties with an interest in the Group 4 Awards 
file submissions by 4pm Thursday 2 September 2021. 
 
The CPSU (PSU Group) has an interest in 13 Awards in Group 4 and we intend to consult with relevant employers 
covered by these awards and prepare and file submissions. A key employer that we intend to consult with is the 
Australian Public Service Commission (APSC). We note that the APSC has been granted an extension until 4pm 9 
September 2021 to file their submission.  
 
In order to provide the CPSU with sufficient time to consult with the APSC and other employers in relation to the 13 
Awards that we have an interest in, the CPSU requests and extension of time to file submissions until 4pm AEST 9 
September 2021   
 
Regards,  
 

Aidan Nash | Senior Industrial Officer | Legal and Industrial Unit | CPSU | mobile 0420 968 937 website 
www.cpsu.org.au | member service centre 1300 137 636 
 
CPSU acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Custodians of Country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to culture, 
language, land, waters and community. We pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
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